
   
 

 

 

Together, we care for water 

We are committed to continue making responsible water stewardship a priority at our Princes Gate 

site, sustainably managing our water resources to protect them for future generations.  

We will continue to support efforts that enhance good water governance, good water balance and 

good water quality that extends beyond our own operation. We will actively engage with partners and 

stakeholders in an open and transparent way, promoting a collaborative approach to water 

stewardship within the wider catchment. We will develop collective action plans for the benefit of 

shared water resources and respective water catchment areas, ensuring alignment to existing 

catchment sustainability plans.  

We will take the necessary steps within our authority to ensure that the Princes Gate site allocates 

resources to implement the Alliance Water Stewardship (AWS) Standard. We will ensure the site 

complies with all relevant legal and regulatory requirements. We will also ensure our employees on-

site and the local community have adequate access to safe water for drinking, sanitation and hygiene.  

Finally, we commit to reviewing and modifying not only our own site’s water stewardship opportunities, 

but also, where relevant to advance good water governance in the local area and catchment. As well 

as disclosing relevant water related information with our stakeholders.   
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